No.

Unitep INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _ February 16, 2011

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000
1. Trantmann Middle School Cheerleaders received a donation of $2,088.00 from TMS Cheer Booster Club.
2. Migrant Program received a donation of jackets and blankets to be given to migrant families with an
approximate value of $1,900.00 from Alakunle Johnston, DDS.

The following are donations under $1000
1. Matias De Llano Elementary School 4™ grade class received a donation of $430.00 from fourth grade parents.
2. Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Cheerleaders received a donation of $287.00 from Cheerleading Parents.
3. Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Art Club received a donation of $60.00 from a teacher.
4. Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Art Club received a donation of $30.00 from SAMS.

Grand Total: $4,795.00

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Raymundo Gonzilez I1I, Principal
Trautmann Middle School

TO: ROBERTO J. SANTOS, SUPERINTENDENT
FROM: » RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ I ROs=
SUBJECT: DONATION

DATE: January 21, 2011

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT ACTIVITY “Cheerleaders”
HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING DONATION:

$2088.00 from TMS Cheer Booster Club ck# 1064
WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS I'IEM_'ON THE
NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS
GENEROUS DONATION.

8501 (urly Lane - Laredo, TX 70045 - Ph. (0564737400 - Fax. {936)473-7499



FOR CHILDREN

) INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Maria Flva Campos
Principal Matias de Llano, Jr. Elementary School

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Maria Elva Campos, Principal W/
Subject: Donation

Date: January 18, 2011

Severalof our fourth grade parents donated $430.00 to 4th grade for their
Winter event.

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the next board meeting agenda for
approval.

Matias de Llano Elementary School

Maria Elva Campos, Principal Diana I Korrodi, Assistant Principal
1415 Shiloh Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78045 ® (956) 473-4000 ® Fax (956) 473-4099



Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Robert J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal p} @W%M%:/W%
Re: Donation |

Date: January 10, 2011

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Student Cheerleading Club received the following donation:

Cheerleading Parents $287.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the
board.

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School greatly appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and
attentive donation.

Attachment

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School
Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal
5910 St. Luke Blvd @ Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-6600 ® Fax (956) 473-6699
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Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Robert J. Santos, Superintendent
(A

From: Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal.

Re: Donation

Date: January 18, 2011

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Art Club received the following donation:
Teacher Donation $60.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the
board.

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School greatly appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and
attentive donation.

Attachment

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School
Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal
5010 St. Luke Blvd @ Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956) 473-6600 @ Fax (956) 473-669%
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Roberto Santos

Superintendent
To: Mr. Robert J. Santos, Superintendent y
From: Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principalﬁ{L *
Re: Donation -
Date: January 18, 2011

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Art Club received the following donation:
SAMS $30.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the
board.

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middie School greatly appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and
attentive donation. N

Attachment

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School
Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal
5010 8t. Luke Bivd ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956} 473-6600 ® Fax (956) 473-6699



